
   Life in 

Class 3 

Year 2 

Spring Term 
 

It has been a very busy and exciting term for 

all of year 2. We have thoroughly enjoyed 

reading and writing around our themed topics. 

We particularly enjoyed writing and reading 

about Hansel and Gretel and Charlie and the 

Chocolate factory. We ourselves pretended to be 

a character from Hansel and Gretel and wrote 

our adventure about going into the forest and 

discovering a house made from sweets! We’ve 

also written stories about spending the day in 

a chocolate factory. We especially enjoyed 

writing about all the chocolate we could eat.  

As we were reading the book, Charlie and the 

chocolate factory, we too got to design our own 

chocolate bars and earn a golden ticket with a 

chance of going to Winnie White’s chocolate 

factory and making chocolate crispy cakes. They 

were 

delicious!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout this term we have continued to be 

maths detectives and discovering how to solve 

multiplication and division calculations. In 

maths we have also had fun investigating 

different 3d shapes and learning all about 

fractions! 

 

 

 

 

 

We turned our role play area into a house 

just like the one from Hansel and Gretel. 

It then became Willy Wonka’s chocolate 

factory. 

 



During the spring term we have also learnt 

about the Great Fire of London. We have enjoyed 

reading the diary of Samuel Pepys and we too 

travelled back in time to write our own 

diaries.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout this busy term we’ve managed to get 

dressed up and celebrate world book day. There 

were some fantastic costumes and we had a 

lovely day sharing and reading our favourite 

books.  

 


